
(Typewritten) ('l'o Dr. Sa'eed, Teheran, Persia) 

FROi.i 'l'tl~ REGIUS PROFESSOR OF :.IBDI CIHl;, OXJ:i'ORD. 

10, Oct. 1913. 

Dear Dr. Sa'eed: 

I am delighted with the photographs of Avicenna' s tomb, 
which it is most kind of you to have taken. '.l:hank you so much for getting 
another copy of the 'Quannnn.' I will arrange about the payment when I see 
you. I hope you wi 11 be able to come down and see me. I should like you 
to look over some Arabic books in the Bodleian. 

Sincerely yours, 

wm Osler 




